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From: David Pachefsky
To: Elmer, Linda
Subject: Re: 317 W. National Ave
Date: Thursday, November 05, 2015 9:37:24 AM


Hi Linda,


Just wanted to give you an update for 317 W. National so far.


1. We have completed plans for the exterior.


2. Tuckpoint work has been completed.


3. Water service restored.


4. Windows have been installed.


5. Exterior work has started.


We are working closely with Historic Preservation to get approval for all materials used. Please let me
know if you need anything else from us.


Thanks for your help!


David


Sent from my iPhone
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